
Thirsk Community Primary School 
 

Success-everyone,everyday 

 

Harvest Festival 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This year for Harvest Festival we are going to be donating food to organisations in 

our local community. To help us to do this, we are requesting if children could 

please bring a food donation to school. Donations can be accepted all week 

and the trolley will be on the playground on Friday 13th October in the morning . 

 

Donations could be cans or packets of food, baby food or other items (No frozen 

food or fresh Please!).  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs R Kaufman 

 

Headteacher  
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